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I oppose HB 3076. It is an irresponsible use of taxpayer money and time. Federal 

firearms licenses are already required. We don't need to put small businesses out of 

work. We need to support them. This is only an attack on our constitutional rights and 

responsible firearms dealers. Oregonians want access to firearms and small 

businesses that support our 2nd amendment freedoms. This bill directly affects my 

husband's small business and the one I am about to start.  


